Baldwin County School District
P.O. Box 1188
110 North ABC Drive
Milledgeville, Georgia 31061
Phone: 478-453-4176
Fax: (478) — 457-3327

August 28, 2023
Dear Patent(s)/Legal Guardian(s):

All schools within the Baldwin County School District are very proud of our teachers and we feel they are
ready for the school year 2023 — 2024 and are prepared to give your child a high-quality education. Within our
district, we are required to meet federal regulations under the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of
1965 (ESEA), as amended by the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 (NCLB) related to teacher qualifications.
In compliance with the requirements of the ESEA/NCLB, patents, you have the right to request information
about your child’s teachers’ training and credentials. The following information may be requested:

1.Whether the student’s teacher:
® has met State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject areas in which the
teacher provides instruction;
® s teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which State qualification or licensing
criteria have been waived; and

® s teaching in the field of discipline of the certification of the teacher.

2. Whether your child is provided services by paraprofessionals, and if so, their qualifications.

Please rest assured that our staff is committed to helping your child reach his or her maximum academic
potential throughout their school career. That commitment includes making sure that all of our teachers and
paraprofessionals are highly skilled and delivering quality instruction to your child. If you wish to request
information concerning your child’s teachers’ qualifications, please contact your child’s principal. The school
principal and contact information are listed below:

Baldwin High School, Mr. Jason Flanders
478-453-6429
jason.flanders@baldwin.k12.0a.us

Lakeview Academy, Dr. Shawne Holder
478-457-2967
shawne.holder@baldwin k12.ga.us

Lakeview Primary, Tracy Clark
478-457-3301
Idwin k12,0

Midway Academy, Terry Carty
478-457-2400
terri.carty(@baldwin k12.0a.us

Midway Primary, Tara Burney
478-457- 2495
tara.burney@baldwin.k12.ga.us


mailto:terri.carty@baldwin.k12.ga.us

Oak Hill Middle, Manzie Broxton
478-457-3370

manzie.broxton@baldwin.k12.ga.us
Thank you for your interest and involvement in your child’s education.

Sincerely,

Shonya A. Mapp

Family Engagement Coordinator



